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20 acres of Caledon land donated to Region for healthcare use

	

By Rob Paul

The Region of Peel has approved and received a land donation from Bryon and Catherine Wilson.

The Wilsons decided to donate 20 acres of land from their property, located at the intersection of Humber Station Road and Healey

Road in the Town of Caledon, for the purpose of building a future healthcare facility for the residents of The Region of Peel.

Regional Council accepted and approved the land donation on October 8, 2020.

The land donation process is now complete, and the lands were transferred to The Region of Peel. 

?The lands have been donated for the primary purpose of building a future healthcare facility,? said a representative for the Region

of Peel. ?There are no immediate plans for development at this time. A decision as to the type of healthcare facility will be made in

the future to address the ongoing needs of the community.?

The Region of Peel thanked the Wilsons for their donation and contribution to the community.
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